
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
           Friday 15th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

CGP Books for SATs Support 
 

We are so proud of our Year 6 pupils who continue to work hard in the run up to SATs. With only a few weeks 

left before SATs week, we would like to issue children with a CGP revision book to be used in place of their usual 

homework book/folder. 

In the English Department, we have purchased two revision books, which your child will receive: 

Reading Comprehension 

Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling 

Each week, your child’s English teacher will use Talaxy to record the pages to be completed in each CGP book. It 

is important that your child bring their CGP books into school on the homework due date, so that they can be 

marked in class. It is also important that your child does not lose them, as we do not have stock to resupply 

missing books. 

Thank you for all your support at home with your child’s learning. Please feel free to contact me with any 

questions. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ms F Simon 
Head of English  

 


